
I am gratified that the committee is working hard to find a solution to our on-going 
road issues.  Please count me among the people who oppose transferring the 
road to the county.  There is so much charm in the tree islands in our road, plus 
the fact that many people have put time and money into the areas between the 
existing road and their houses.  Those areas would probably go away under the 
county jurisdiction, if not now, then at some point. 

Thanks for all of your good work. 

Tim Latta 


